
 

 
 

June 19, 2025 

 

FROM: Board of Education 

RE: Pride 2025 

 
 
The Quesnel School Board proudly supports Pride Month and reaffirms our commitment to 
fostering an inclusive, welcoming, and safe environment for all students, staff, and families. We 
celebrate the diversity within our school communities and recognize the valuable contributions 
of our LGBTQ+ students and staff. 
 
We stand with our LGBTQ+ students and their allies, acknowledging their resilience and the 
importance of creating spaces where everyone can be their authentic selves. We remain 
dedicated to promoting respect, understanding, and belonging for all members of our 
community, regardless of their sexual orientation, gender identity, or expression. 
 
Together, we strive to create space where every student feels valued, supported, and 
empowered to thrive. 
 


